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Maple Avenue will become part of the City’s Long-term Control Plan (LTCP) storm sewer 
project area.  Changes are planned for the streetscape (sidewalks, trees, etc.), as well as storm 
drains, buried pipe infrastructure and the street surface.  The overall goal of the LTCP is  to 
improve local water quality in the White River and Wilson’s Ditch through reduction or 
elimination of combine sewer (waste) discharge events during storms.    

Schedule: 
 Bid Selection Spring 2009 
 Construction Beginning August 11, 

2009 (moving west to east) 
 Construction between 5th and 9th 

Streets — Summer/late Fall 2009 
 Construction between 9th and 17th 

Streets — through late 2010 
 Neighborhood Event — Summer 2010 

Public Involvement: 
 A design advisory committee made up of Maple Ave. residents has been helping the City with 

design elements of the project to insure the project meets residents’ needs.   

 A landscape beautification tent event and program is planned for Summer 2010.  Homeowners 
can help improve stormwater on their own properties – we look forward to your involvement! 

For more information & to stay up to date: visit www.cityofnoblesville.org/wastewater (Maple Ave. 
project link at bottom of page) or call Mike Hendricks at (317) 776-6353 or email 
Mhendricks@noblesville.in.us.  A list of Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) is attached for your 
convenience and will be updated on the website as questions are received throughout the project.  


